
Dr.  Mohamed Moussa 
District 5 – Provincial Electoral District 

Bio 

Academic Highlights 

• Medical Degree, Cairo University – 1989

• Residency in Ophthalmology & Masters in Pediatric Ophthalmology and Strabismus
Rehab Cairo University, 1995

• MSC, Visual Science, University of Waterloo – Focus on Pediatrics and Binocular Vision –
1999

• OD, NEWENCO, Boston – 2002

• FAAO, focused on Pediatric and Binocular Vision and Neuro-Optometry – 2016

• Post Graduate Certification in Training and Rehabilitation of Vision Therapy by OEP –
2006-2010

Current Practice 

I reside in Windsor where I am the owner of a pediatric & binocular vision practice and a 
primary care practice established in 2006.  I am also the Director of the BV& VT unit at an 
Ophthalmology group practice in Cairo, Egypt since 2010, which helps to serve the underserved 
patients in the Middle East. 

Professional activities 

Clinical Assistant Professor, Western University of Health Sciences, College of Optometry, CA – 
2012 - Present 

Clinical Preceptor, School of Optometry, University of Waterloo – 2008 – Present 

COO committee membership – 2018 – Present 

Disciplinary committee – 2020 

Clinical practice panel (advisory committee to the Council) – 2019 – 2020 

Assessor, since  2018 

Teaching faculty and member of the organizing committee, Michigan Vision Therapy Study 
Group Conference – 2008 – Present  

Chair of the Science Committee of Vision Therapy Canada which founded a Canadian research 
grant program in Binocular Vision & Vision Therapy. 

Member of IA, VTC, OAO, COVD, OEP, NORA, CSO, AAO, ARVO, and EOS 



 

 

 

Community service 

Chair of non-profit school board in Windsor – 2008 – 2020  

Active member of Rotary International 1918 – 2007 – Present  

 
 
If elected to College Council, here is how I propose to ensure public protection. 
 
I will work with the council to implement the recent strategic plan including, updating the 
quality assurance program, continuous education regulations, reducing risks, and working on 
the professional specialization plan. I plan on ensuring reduced public complaints, through 
optometrists who are well informed on regulations.  I will continue to work with the council and 
ministry to finish the process of updating TPA regulation and improve public access.  As 
vulnerable and underserved populations continue to grow, I will work to serve the public 
interest by having regulations and standards to improve public accessibility to optometric 
services.   

 


